PROTOCOL CIRCULAR NO P16 OF 2013

The Department of International Relations and Cooperation of the Republic of South
Africa presents its compliments to the Diplomatic Missions and International
Organisations accredited to the Republic of South Africa and has the honor to inform

Missions of the following official working hours on 28 March 2013.

The Department will be operational from 08h30 and will close at 10h00 on
28 March 2013 due to the Easter holidays. Normal working hours will be adhered to
from 02 April 2013.

The Department of International Relations and Cooperation of the Republic of South
Africa avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Diplomatic Missions and
International Organisations accredited to the Republic of South Africa the assurances

of its highest consideration.

12 March 2013

Diplomatic Missions and International Organisations
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